University of Wisconsin-Whitewater

Department of Economics

(REVISED OCTOBER 15, 2008)

APPLICATION FOR SCHOLARSHIP

(Deadline for submission is the second Monday in December)


The Department of Economics welcomes applications from undergraduates who have declared a Major in Economics.  Scholarship awards depend upon academic achievement, participation in the student life of the Department, and service to the community.

Name:

Local address:

Permanent address:

Phone number:

E-mail address(es):

UWW Student Number:

Also provide the following information.  Take as much space as you need.

A.  Your Academic Record:  Using the following format, please indicate below any colleges or universities you have attended including UWW, the dates of your attendance, the number of credits you earned, and your GPA.  Please attach a current transcript or provide your UWW student number so we may consult your AR.  Coursework at other institutions must be validated by a transcript.

Institution

Dates attended


Credits earned

GPA
1.  UWW

2.

3.

Please list below the Economics courses you have taken in chronological order, starting with your current courses, and indicate the professor in the course and the grade received:

Course



Term

Professor

Grade
B.  Extra-Curricular Activities and Service:  Using the following format, please describe any extra-curricular activities you have pursued over the past two years and any offices you have held in organizations (e.g., service organizations, volunteer work, student organizations).  Indicate the approximate dates of your participation, starting with the most recent:

Organization/activity

Activity description



Dates
1.

2.

3.

C.  Letters of Support:  Please provide Letters of Recommendation from one or two of your professors as part of your application; at least one needs to be from an Economics faculty member.  These letters should discuss your academic background and performance as well as your prospects for future achievement.  These letters should be sent directly to the Dr. Yamin Ahmad, Chair of the Department of Economics by the writer.  Letters may be emailed to ahmady@uww.edu.

Thank you for your participation in the Department of Economics Scholarship Programs.

